
This publication is a sub-set of the DANCERgram, which provides Square and Round Dance 
news for the West Coast of Florida AND is the official Newsletter of the West Coast Square & 
Round Dancers Association (formerly the West Coast Dancer).      
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JOYS 

CONCERNS 
UPDATE ON ROD BARNGROVER – Rod didn’t have a stroke, but he did have seizures. He is 
now home recovering. 
 
If you would like to send cards, his address is 1245 Shell Harbor Road, Pierson, Florida 32180. 
His email address is rbarngrovercaller@gmail.com and telephone is 386-749-4767. 
 
Ed Richey’s daughter recently went to Henry Ford Hospital in Detroit to be evaluated for a 
double lung transplant. She was turned down because of her back problems. Her next step is to 
try to get an appointment at Cleveland Clinic. 
 
Address will be forwarded when it’s received. 
 
Ed is a caller that winters in Sebring (Highlands County), He guest calls and visits the clubs in that 
area.  
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SYMPATHIES 

Paul Walker passed away on Friday, January 22 at 7:04 a.m. His wife, Nita, and daughter, 
Paulette, were with him. He is now re-united with his parents and brothers who passed before 
him and his son, Michael. 

Due to COVID 19, Paul requested there not be a funeral service. There may be some kind of 
virtual or online memorial set up, but nothing has been decided yet. We will be notified if/when 
they do. 

The family sends thanks for the emails, cards, kind words, and prayers. They have given the 
family strength and they can feel your love. 

If you would like to send cards to the family, Nita’s address is 5059 Overcrest Drive, Kannapolis, 
North Carolina 28081.  
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DANCERgram Magazines 

Planner (weekly) 
Joys, Concerns, & Sympathies (as needed) 
Directory (as needed)  WC Key Contacts  WC Dances  SCCA  Links 
This and That (monthly)  WCA president’s message  Federation 
president’s message  Club News  Reprint of articles  New Articles 

DANCERgram Staff 

Editor:             Penny T. Green 
Webmaster:      Cliff Reiss 

The DANCERgram magazines are written and published by a square and round dancer concerned about 
preserving our dance activity. The magazines include Planner (weekly), This & That (monthly), Joys, Concerns, & 
Sympathies (as needed), and Directory (as needed). All of the magazines are under the DANCERgram banner. In 
the event of new information between publication dates, notification is sent via the Flash.   

The Editor reserves the right to edit any submission to the DANCERgram magazines. Opinions expressed in any 
DANCERgram magazine are not necessarily those of the Editor or the West Coast Square and Round Dancers' 
Association. All new information (since the previous issue) in these magazines is highlighted in yellow.  

Distribution of the DANCERgram magazines is encouraged via forwarding or hard copies. All of the Magazines, 
as well as additional content, can be found at www.dancergram.com.  

If you would like to receive the DANCERgram Magazines via email or you would like to submit information to 
any of the magazines, please contact the Editor at sqdncfan@gmail.com or 863-224-3393. 

 


